
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kirkel, October 18th, 2024 
 
 
Statement regarding Product Status: ONE LOOP 04 - Additional item for ONE 500 
 
 
Dear Business Partners, 
 
A healthy product lifecycle includes the process of product discontinuation. 
 
For many years, we have manufactured our products reliably and consistently in high quality. 
Nevertheless, due to current technological advancements, component scarcity, and general price 
trends in the component sector, we are compelled to replace products with more modern successor 
products after a long and continuous availability. 
 
With this letter, we inform you about the discontinuation of the ONE LOOP 04 - Additional item for 
ONE 500 (ART06064) December 31st, 2024. 
 
From this point forward, the ONE LOOP 04 will no longer be available for marketing or active sales.  
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us using the above-mentioned contact 
details. 
 
Sincerely, 
GRÄF & MEYER GMBH 

 


